
From: Paul McLeod <barbwil29@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 4:07:46 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: proposed ordinance changes 
 
Dear Heather, 
We are very aware of the problems on Marathon Drive and we are strongly in favor of the proposed 
ordinance changes (File #58895) for permitting and zoning applicable to tourist rooming houses. 
Thank you, 
Paul & Barbara McLeod 
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